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To whom it may concern,

I strongly oppose the changing of our codes to accommodate this for several reasons. First,, who wants to live by a
party house with strangers coming and going with zero ties or repercussion of any behavior problems that occur? Would
they obey are laws especially with noise complaints ? Next,, if you allow one,,, you'll have to allow all. Then all of are
residential codes are out the window. We as residents bought our property for a reason and it wasn’t to live next to a
business in residential properties. If they would like to own a B&B they should have bought a house on Main Street. | ask
the committee to turn this down. The folks on 7-hill have had their world completely changed up here with the new
development. Noise all day long, contractors and all the garbage they throw. We never had garbage the way we do now. |
personally walk the hill with a kitchen garbage bag and my pickers every other week. | pick a whole kitchen bag full. | do
it cause it’s a monkey see, monkey do thing speaking as a 25 year retired custodian. Do you think all these strangers will
care? | guarantee you they won’t. Dust from the construction. Speeding cars going up and down at well over the speed
limit. Something bad is gonna happen at the 6th street interchange. And that’s where this property is. It’s just a matter of
time. Those houses barely have enough parking for 2 cars and possible 5 couples with 5 cars? 10 separate people with
separate cars? When these folks The Lee’s they bought it as a home. It should stay that way. Thank you for your time.
Darcie Gaidos-Correa
708 West 5th St
Cle Elum.

Sent from my iPhone



